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Falmouth Police Department

2 Marshall Drive

Falmouth, ME 04105

Business 207-781-2300

Fax 207-781-3448

___________________________________________________________________________

News Release 
In January 2014, the Falmouth Police Department was awarded a Speed Enforcement Grant for the amount of $10,000 from the Bureau of Highway Safety.  The objective of this grant was to cover overtime cost for officers so they could dedicate their time in enforcing speed laws to reduce the amount of crashes within the community and make for safe passage for all.  

The grants started in January and ended Sept 5th,, 2014.  During that time frame officers conducted speed details during various hours reflective to the community needs.  Below are the results from this 9 month campaign;

-Number of details: 27
-Total Hours: 113
-Total Vehicles Stopped: 177
-Total Summonses issued for Speed: 83
-Total Summonses issued for Criminal Incidents: 13
-Total Warnings issued for Speed: 89
As always, this department is committed in maintaining safe roads for all to enjoy in various forms.  The Falmouth Police Department will never stop its efforts and continues to ask the public for their support in following the speed limits.

Contact: Lt. John Kilbride

